Metro Dumaguete
Water

A Metro Pacific Water Company

INVITATION TO APPLY FOR ELIGIBILITY AND PREQUALIFY (“IAEP”)

Metro Pacific Dumaguete Water Services, Inc. now invites interested bidders to apply for eligibility and
prequalify for the bidding of the herein described project, as follows:

Name of Project  : Supply and Installation of Grounding and Surge Protection, VFD and RVAT for
Pumping Station Protection System

Location : Dumaguete City

Brief Description  : The project includes supply & installation of Grounding and Surge Protection, VFD
and RVAT for Pumping Station Protection System to reduce the downtime caused
by voltage surges.

Approved Budget for the Contract (ABC): Php 9,468,128.00

Contract Duration : 4 months

Bidding will be conducted through open competitive bidding procedures. Bids received in excess of the Approved
Budget for the Contract (ABC) shall be automatically rejected at bid opening.

Bidders should have completed a contract similar to the Project within five (5) years prior to the date of submission
and receipt of bids.

A complete set of the IAEP prequalification documents may be acquired by interested bidders from May 10 to 18,
2022 from the address given below and upon payment of non-refundable fee in the amount of Two Thousand Eight
Hundred Pesos Only (Php 2,800.00). Prequalified bidders shall be given the Bidding Documents at no additional
cost.

Metro Pacific Dumaguete Water Services, Inc. will hold a Pre-Bid Conference on May 26, 2022 (03:30 PM) at
Metro Dumaguete Water Level 2 Board Room, DCWD Office Building, Circumferential Road, Barangay
Daro, Dumaguete City.

Bids must be submitted on or before June 2, 2022 (04:00 PM) to the address given below. All bids must be duly

accomplished as stated in the Bidding Documents Section II: “Instruction to Bidders (ITB)”. Late bids shall not be
accepted.

For further information, interested bidders may inquire at the address and contact details stated below from 8:00 AM-
5:00 PM, Monday to Friday.

MARY KYLE K. FLORES
PWG Secretariat
DCWD Office Building, Circumferential Road, Barangay Daro, Dumaguete City
(035) 522-1266 or 0966-965-7702; marykyle.flores@dgtwater.com

Metro Pacific Dumaguete Water Services, Inc. reserves the right to accept or reject any bid, to annul the bidding

process, and toreject all bid at any time prior to contract award, without thereby incurring any liability to the affected
bidder/s.

CHRISTIAN K S. VILLANUEVA
Chairman, Pfocurement Working Grouﬂ‘k
May 10, 2022

DCWD Office Building, Diego de la Vina Road, www.dgtwater.com
Brgy. Daro, Dumaguete City, Negros Oriental, Philippines 6200 inffo@dgtwater.com



